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Happy Monday! 

UA-informed is happening! Add yourself to get updates on
what is happening in the UA and around MIT. Also, stay tuned
for the UA monthly report. 

Also, thank you to everyone who submitted mural designs for
Mental Health + Counseling. Finally, don't forget that MIT
Family Weekend is coming up this week! 

- Kat

MIT Family Weekend

http://ua.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=759D0D5&e=BEEE80&c=BCBA2&t=0&email=euW8pQVPf07QNPIk%2BQ4Xo6BanR218rId&seq=1


Underclass Ice Cream Social 
4:00 - 5:30pm October 27, Morss Hall 

On Friday, October 27, while the Class of
2018 kicks off senior year at the Senior
Class Toast, we will be hosting an Ice
Cream Social in Walker Memorial’s
Morss Hall for juniors, sophomores, and
first-year families. This would be a great
opportunity for the Class Councils to
share with parents and families some of
the planned events and activities for the
year. For example, junior class officers
could talk about Junior Formal;
sophomore class officers could talk
about RingComm; and the first-year
class could introduce its newly elected
class officers!

Fall into Family Weekend 
October 28, 2017 

On Saturday, October 28, we will host a
fun-filled autumn festival called Fall into
Family Weekend! There will be fall-
themed food and activities, and we
would love to have student groups set-
up tables to show off their clubs and
organizations. We sent out a sign-up
form for student groups who may want to
have a table at Fall into Family
Weekend, or for student groups who
might like to have a stand-alone event
during Family Weekend.

Hamlet

Mark your calendars! This year's MIT Family Weekend is October 27 - 28, 2017. The full
schedule can be found here. Below are two events to get involved:

http://ua.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=759D0D7&e=BEEE80&c=BCBA2&t=0&email=euW8pQVPf07QNPIk%2BQ4Xo6BanR218rId&seq=1
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Leadershape 2018



p

CCLP

When: IAP 2018 (January 14-17) 
Where: Retreat Center in Sharon, MA 
Contact: Elizabeth Thompson, SAO 
URL: https://leadershape.org/Account/Login

The LeaderShape Institute’s mission is to produce a breakthrough in the leadership
capacity of its participants. This innovative, 4-day program is conducted more than 70
times a year at campuses and organizations nationwide. MIT has partnered with the
LeaderShape Institute since 1995 and this year, a group of highly respected MIT faculty
and staff facilitators will lead 60-70 participants, from a variety of ethnic, religious, and
cultural backgrounds, through intensive team-building activities, in-depth discussions, and
group exercises. Applications open October 2nd and close November 27th so apply now!

http://ua.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=752897C&e=BE1C6B&c=BCBA2&t=0&email=euW8pQVPf07QNPIk%2BQ4Xo6BanR218rId&seq=1


CCLP

EVENTS
Join The Tech! 

Don't forget to type a quote or description for your image.



When: Dinners Tuesdays and Sundays @ 6pm, Department meetings Sunday evenings. 
Where: W20-483 
Contact: vivzhong@mit.edu 
URL: https://goo.gl/forms/TVpmdTD2liLacqpE3

Want to investigate campus on-goings? Interview esteemed professors? See theater
events and movies for free? Share your opinions with the MIT community? Write about
your scientific passions? Make money? Do all this and more with The Tech. For a
description of all our departments, see the link in the signup form.

The Moral Use of Money: Reflections on Profit, Business, and
Prosperity 
When: 10/26/17 6 pm 
Where: 3-270 
Contact: tcc-council@mit.edu 
URL: https://thomisticinstitute.org/events/business-ethics-title-tbd

Our Guest speaker will be Prof. Joseph Capizzi from The Catholic University of America.
The author is known for editing the "Catechism for Business," which considers the social
teaching of the Church on business, and his talk will consider some topics that are related
to that work. This talk is a continuation of a series of talks featuring the Thomistic Institute,
an institute devoted to strengthening the intellectual formation of Christians at universities,
in the Church, and in the wider public square. There will be refreshments available
following the talk.

Pixar Behind the Scenes Animation Presentation: Coco 
When: Friday Oct 27 5pm 
Where: 32-123 
Contact: lsc@mit.edu 
URL: https://www.facebook.com/events/408466039570232

Join us for a special 1 hour behind the scenes animation presentation and Q&A with Pixar
artist Dean Kelley!

Don't Breathe 
When: Fri Oct 27th and Sat Oct 28th at 8pm 
Where: 26-100 
Contact: lsc@mit.edu 
URL: https://www.facebook.com/events/1577478628975688

Come down to 26-100 for our special Halloweekend showing!
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Zeta Psi Presents: Diner Slam 
When: October 27th, 6pm to 9pm 
Where: 233 Massachusetts Avenue 02139 
Contact: commserve@zetapsi.mit.edu 
URL: https://www.facebook.com/events/1577478628975688

Join us at Zeta Psi's biggest philanthropy event of the year as we turn our house into a
'50s-style diner and serve you a mouthwatering meal of burgers, fries, and a milkshake--
all for just $9! (Hot dogs and veggie burgers will also be available.) 

Arrange a group order of 10 or more in advance, and you'll receive a special group
discount. (Please send us an email at commserve@zetapsi.mit.edu in order to receive the
discount.) 

Don't have cash? We'll take Venmo at the event! 

The best part is, all proceeds will go to Unidos por Puerto Rico for hurricane relief, so be
sure to swing by with your friends for great food and a great cause!

WANT TO SEE YOUR EVENT IN THE BYTE? 

Submit an event here! Events must be submitted by noon Sunday for inclusion in

that week's issue.

ANY QUESTIONS? 

Email ua-secretary@mit.edu with any questions, comments, or suggestions for

improvement for future editions of The Byte.
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